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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

MERRIMACK VILLAGE DISTRICT RESTRICTION  

 

MVD is announcing that effective Wednesday, June 17th, 2020 a PARTIAL WATERING 

RESTRICTION has been implemented.  The RESTRICTION is as follows: 

 

OUTSIDE WATERING IS ALLOWED FROM 5am-8am AND/OR 5pm-8pm 

ONLY 

ON ODD/EVEN DAYS BASED ON HOUSE NUMBER AND DATE 

 

Due to heavy water consumption during the stay at home order, high temperatures, lack of 

precipitation and two of the Wells off line during construction of a PFAS treatment plant, the MVD is 

implementing this restriction for the safety of the water supply and overall fire protection. 

 

Over use and outside watering on the incorrect days could cause the MVD to impose further 

restrictions on outside watering. Visit our website at www.mvdwater.org for the most recent 

information and sign up for notifications. 

 

-END- 

http://www.mvdwater.org/

